
 

 

 

Sydney Water Corporation ABN 49 776 225 038 
1 Smith St Parramatta 2150 | PO Box 399 Parramatta 2124 | DX 14 Sydney | T 13 20 92 | sydneywater.com.au 

Follow us on:  

 

17 March 2025 
 

Project update: Menangle Park Wastewater 
Servicing 
 

Dear Resident,  
 
Sydney Water are planning, designing and building wastewater infrastructure to service the 
Greater Macarthur Priority Growth Area. This wastewater infrastructure will service about 
4,000 new development lots by 2029. It will comprise the construction of two new wastewater 
pumping stations and the upgrade of existing wastewater infrastructure. These works 
commenced in November 2024 and are expected to be completed by 2027. 
 
Sydney Water determines the locations of our wastewater infrastructure through a rigorous 
design process, ensuring they are strategically placed to support community growth. Like other 
utilities, these locations are chosen based on the most effective service delivery for the 
community. At both sites, these permanent wastewater pump stations will effectively replace 
temporary interim services that are currently in place. 
 
Pumping Station SP1186 - Currently under construction, a wastewater pumping station is 
situated at the corner of Menangle Road and Danehill Avenue, Menangle Park. This facility is 
within the Campbelltown City Council Local Government Area. 
 
Pumping Station SP1238 - Soon to commence construction, this pumping station will be 
located on Menangle Road north of the intersection with Rotolactor Parade, as indicated on 
Figure 1 below.  This location is within the Wollondilly Council Local Government Area.  
 

 
Figure 1 - Location of SP1238 
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To support our design and construction, we will be undertaking a series of site investigations 

on intermittent days, over a two-week period commencing Monday 17th March 2025, weather 

and ground conditions permitting. Our work hours will be between 7 am and 6 pm Monday 

to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturday. We’ll let you know if we need to work outside these 

hours. Traffic control measures will be in place to safely manage pedestrian and vehicular 

traffic through the local area. 

 

More information about this infrastructure, as well as the needs and benefits, will be shared 

with you soon. 

  

 

Where do I get more information and help?  

To know more about this work, you can scan the below QR code with 

your mobile phone for more details. You can also contact our 

community engagement team on 1300 653 817 or email 

WestRegionDelivery@sydneywater.com.au.  

 

For other Sydney Water repairs or faults, please call 13 20 90 (24 

hours). For billing and general enquiries, call 13 20 92.  

 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Hilary McMahon 

Senior Project Manager, Sydney Water 
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